
 

 

Notice regarding admission to 

Class V in 2021. 

As per the decision of the Managing 

Committee, students will be admitted to 

class V in one section [other than the 

students of Primary Section of our School] 

in the coming academic session. Detail 

information will be available in the 

website on 26.11.2020.                                                                         
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